To whom it may concern

On 5/11/2010, during a family roots trip in Poland, I unintentionally met Dr.
Kopowka, the manager of the Treblinka site. After I told him the story of my mother
who was a Holocaust survivor, he showed me a book that he wrote which included
my mother’s story that appears on page 500 of the book. My mother was born in
Kochiri and following the obliteration of her family, she was found by a Polish family
by the name of Malikovski, who adopted her and raised her as their own in the town
of Darohichin. The book also includes stories of members of my mother’s family in
the same town of Darohichin

[ was extremely moved to see my mother’s story in the book. Dr. Edward Kopowka
sent me the book via Pawel, his co-writer, who is currently in Israel and with whom I
met in Jerusalem in order to receive the book.

Unfortunately, the book is written in Polish and our being members of the second and
third generation, we are unable to read or write Polish. Of the few survivors who can
speak Polish, the majority were young children at the time of the Holocaust and they
therefore did not learn to read or write in Polish and most of them have forgotten how
to speak the language.

I would be very happy if you could arrange for the book to be translated into Hebrew
so that my family and I and the coming generations will be able to read the story of

my mother’s survival.

The story is an historic exhibit for the future generations.

Yours faithfully,

Bina Yebokowitz
18 Rabbi Movshowitz St.
Herzeliya 46405

bina@zoharzohar.co.il



